Saddlewood Foundation Inc.

A Special Saddlewood Board of Directors meeting was called on 30 January 2021 to discuss a letter to
the board, from a Saddlewood resident, lien placed on their home. The Board of Directors received an
improper check (filled out in crayon) that was returned back to the HOA by the members’ bank. The
Board of Directors has responded to the member regarding steps required to dissolve the lien.

The board members present were Travis Alderfer, David Anglea, Dick Purswell, Renee Savickas, and Joe
Peterson.

This text page constitutes the minutes of the meeting.



